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Ethical Sourcing Policy  

The Hall Trustees will endeavour, wherever practicable, to adhere to an ethical sourcing policy in relation to 
events promoted by the Hall.  This will also extend to the use of suppliers and contractors generally.  
 
By this is meant that the products, services and upkeep we pay for are obtained or provided in a 
responsible way, without excessive travel or transport costs and that the employees should be treated 
responsibly and equitably.  In particular we will try, wherever practical: 
 

• to use reputable local traders/contractors/suppliers 

• to purchase high welfare standard meat and meat products and  

• to purchase Fair Trade produce 

• to reduce our use of plastics and encourage groups using the Hall to do so. 
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